Aisling VENNITTI

From: ECU Global

Sent: Thursday, 14 March 2024 1:07 PM

To: All ECU Staff

Subject: ECU HONORARY AWARDS: CALL FOR NOMINATIONS

Edith Cowan University

Message from the Chancellor



ECU HONORARY AWARDS: CALL FOR NOMINATIONS

Dear Colleagues

The ECU Council is seeking nominations of distinguished and high-achieving community members to be considered for an ECU honorary award.

Honorary Awards are a way in which the University acknowledges and honours outstanding or significant personal achievements, and outstanding or significant contributions to society or to the University.

This important form of recognition includes Honorary Degrees and the Title of Fellow of the University.

When considering a potential nominee, Nominators are encouraged to think broadly and creatively, to consider the University's commitment to equity, diversity, and inclusion, and to ensure alignment with the University's values and strategic objectives.

Nominators are also asked **not** to discuss the matter with the nominee, as this may create an expectation which, in the final outcome, may not be fulfilled.

Nomination form: available at https://www.ecu.edu.au/centres/strategic-and-governance-services/our-services/honorary-awards

Nominations submission deadline: 12noon on Monday 29 April 2024 Enquiries: University Governance, Strategic and Governance Services Centre, universitygovernance@ecu.edu.au.

For further information on the criteria and eligibility of nominees, please refer to the University Policy, *Honorary Awards*.

Nominations will be considered by the Honorary Awards Committee, and the Committee's recommendations will then be forwarded to University Council for consideration and approval.

Ms Denise Goldsworthy AO Chancellor

14 March 2024

For further information please contact universitygovernance@ecu.edu.au

This is an official Edith Cowan University Communication.

Please do not reply to this message as the email address is not monitored.

ECU Internal Use Only